
On Tuesday and Wednesday of this week, the children in Forms 3 

and 4 gave two very special performances of Red Riding Hood.  The 

first performance was a preview for the rest of the School before the 

performance to parents the following day. 

 

Mme Ward and Miss Shaw have worked tirelessly with their forms 

to make sure that they were word perfect and Mrs Wood and Mrs 

Smith helped the children with the musical numbers.  Thank you to 

Mrs Fenton for the beautiful scenery. 

 

There were some amazing performances from both forms as they 

told the tale of Red Riding Hood.  

Parents were impressed not only at 

the standard of acting and singing, 

but also at the comic timing demon-

strated by the lead characters.     

Congratulations to all on a brilliant 

production! We also wish Form 4 

well for their trip to York next 

week.  They deserve some fun after 

all of their hard work! 
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Congratulations to Isobel, Georgina, Form 4, Form 3, 

Lilia, Megan and William for being this week’s Stars.  

Well done for all of your hard work. 

Stars of the Week Sport Relief 

Red Riding Hood 

Next Friday, 21st March, Wilmslow Prep will be      

celebrating Sport Relief with a series of events.   

 

Firstly, we would like to invite the children to wear 

home clothes with a Sports Theme for a £1 donation.  In 

addition, we will be holding a very special assembly 

called ‘Beat the Teacher.’  For a 50p entry fee children 

will be selected at random to challenge the teacher of 

their choice to a silly sports challenge.  None of the  

challenges rely on strength or speed of running, so all 

the children have a fair chance of beating their teacher. 

Each child who wins their challenge will earn a house 

point for their House. 



What’s On Next Week? 

Monday 17th 

12.35 pm F5&6 Sports Club 

3.30—4.15pm F1&2 Library Club 

4-5pm F5&6 Sports Club 
  

Tuesday 18th 

F4 Trip to York Leaves 

8.10am F5 Prep Club 

12.35pm F4-6 Recorders 

2.30-3pm Kg & Rec Stretch & Grow 

3.30-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm F3-6 Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 19th 

12.35pm Chamber Choir 

12.40pm Chess Club 

2.30-3pm Kg Ballet 

 Hockey v Pownall (Sp H) 

3.30pm U11 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 
  

Thursday 13th 

F4 Trip to York Returns 

12.35pm Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm Friday Fiddlers 

3.30-4.15pm Rec—F2 Football 

4.15-5pm F3-6 Football 

4-5pm F5 Maths Club  
  

Friday 14th  

Sport Relief Day 

10.40am F3-6 Library Club 

4-5pm F3&4 Sports Club 

12.35pm F5&6 Book Reviewers’ Club 

Merits and Courtesies 
Gold Merit  

F5 Sofia, Heidi, Freya 

F1 Laura, Ameerah 

Silver Merit  

F5 Emily, India 

Rec Johanna 

Brainteaser of the Week 
 
 

How could you record a 

lion’s roar? 

Polite Reminders 
Early Class begins at 8am. Please do not leave your child 

unattended until a member of staff has arrived to supervise 

them.  

Car Park: Please ensure that children enter and exit School 

via the front gate and do not go through the car parks.  

Happy Birthday to . . . 
 

Maui in F6, who is 11 today 

Sophie in F3, who is 8 on Sunday 

Illiyana in F2, who is 7 on Sunday 

ESBs 
Well done to Form 5, who had their ESB exams on Monday.  

The children worked incredibly hard on their presentations 

and the standard was very high.  Congratulations to Form 6, 

who had their ESB results this week.  Of the 16 children in 

the class, 11 were awarded Distinctions and 5 gained Merit 

Plus results.  Well done to the children for their hard work. 

Parents’ Meetings 
Just a reminder that Parents’ Meetings are taking place for 

children in Rec to Form 5 on Tuesday 25th and Thursday 

27th March. If you would like a complementary 45 minute 

place for your child in Toast on Thursday please make sure 

that they are registered with Holiday Zone and that you indi-

cate your requirement on the reply slip. 

Winner!..... WPS Lotto March 2014Winner!..... 
 

Congratulations to  

Mrs Wilman 

who is this month’s WPS Lotto winner! 
 

The Lotto raises money for Parents’ Committee projects. 

Annual membership gives you 10 chances to win a cash 

prize.  Membership can be paid in full annually (£24) or 

added to your WPS invoice each term (£8 per term). 

For more information contact: ghendry2@btinternet.com 
 

New Members Welcome! 

Open Morning 
Thank you to everyone who is taking part in Open Morning 

tomorrow from 11am to 1pm.  This is a great opportunity for 

prospective parents to see what makes WPS special and we 

appreciate you giving up your time for these events. 


